
June 4, 2014 
 
 
Dear Ministry Leader, 
 
 In an effort to both update our records and have updated information about 
contact for our leaders, I ask that you fill out the form below and return it to the office.  
Leaders of various organizations change each year and we are not always aware of the 
name of the new leader and we do not always have good contact information for the 
current leader.  Thank you for your time. 
 
 

Ministry/Organization Information Form 
Name of Ministry/Organization 
 
 

 
 
 

Name of Leader 
 
 

 

Mailing Address of Leader 
 
 
 

 

Home Phone Number of Leader 
 

 

Cell Phone Number of Leader 
 

 

Email Address of Leader 
 
 

 

 
 Thank you again for your time and all that you do with the members of your 
organization for St. Joan of Arc Parish.  May God be with you and bless you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rev. Michael W. Rothan 
Pastor 


